
Dear O.H.Perry Family,  

We are embarking on a new adventure. We could never anticipate the challenges we would face amid a 
global crisis. Our team is working hard to ensure you have the tools needed for our first nine weeks 
together in a remote setting. We know there will be questions and concerns along the way. Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out. We are here for you!  

#OHPstrongertogether 

With Great Love and Respect,  

Mrs. Irvin 

P: 216-838-0900 

C: 216-543-9124 

 

 


